
Northern Virginia Ophthalmology Associates, PC 

 

For our pediatric patients undergoing ROP (Retinopathy 

of Prematurity) screening or follow up and insured by 

Carefirst:  

Please be assured that we will continue to provide your ROP 

(Retinopathy of Prematurity) follow-up visits for the medically 

necessary period as recommended by your Ophthalmologist. 

After December 4, 2023, we will be non-participating with 

Carefirst. In the event you are a Carefirst Pediatric patient with 

ROP, and Carefirst does not provide payment for your visit, you 

will not be billed for any subsequent visits during the specified 

follow-up period. 


